
From: Alexander Rabinovich [mailto:Alexander.Rabinovich@pwav.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2009 4:07 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Subject: FCC File # 0153-EX-PL-2009 

Hello John 
 
In view of potential frequency use by existing primary users please substitute previously 
requested frequency range (Block HG)  2663.5 to 2683.5 MHz to (Block EF)  2630.5 to 2650.5 
MHz. 
 
//Alex 

"Numquam ponenda est pluralitas sine necessitate" by  William of Ockham. Which translated into 
modern English as  "The simplest explanation that fits all the facts is probably the right one". 

This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any 
attachments thereto) by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and 
any attachments thereto. 

Alex Rabinovich 
Sr. Principal Engineer 
de KI6EZ 
IPR Coordination 
  
+1-714-466-1507     Office 
+1-714-360-4429     Mobile  
 

 
 
From: Alexander Rabinovich [mailto:Alexander.Rabinovich@pwav.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2009 1:35 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Subject: FCC File # 0153-EX-PL-2009 

John Kennedy 
 
Re: 0153-EX-PL-2009 
 
Thank you for your e-mails facilitating our application for experimental license. As you can 
imagine, this process is new to me. With respect to pending application I have couple of 
questions in view of your e-mails. 
 

1) We agree that it is not practical to have operation over the full band 2500 to 2655MHz, 
hence we would like block CD 2541.5 to 2561.5MHz and block HG  2663.5 to 2683.5 
MHz provided that there are no present users in our immediate geographical area. 

 




